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Mardi Gras  
Celebration! 

Tuesday, March 4th, 
at Lunch! 

Jambalaya 

French Bread 

Fried Green Tomatoes 

King Cakes! 

St. Patrick’s Day           
Celebration! 

Monday, March 17th, at 
1:30! 

Snacks, Drinks, Games 
and Fun! 

Don’t forget to wear 
your green! 

Thank you MeadowBrook Senior Choir for singing 
to our residents! 



We have now got a new fire alarm system and 
you will notice that we are going to post signs  
Directing residents towards the closet exit 
points. The fire department is going to assist us 
with education and drills on the proper proce-

dures for evacuating during a fire drill and in the event of  fire.  
Everyone will need to attend these meetings and sign off that you 
were present. Thank you in advance and we will let you know 
when they are going to be held. Thank you all and Happy March!  

Message From Glenn Brewer, Director 

Dollar Tree Trip 
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This Month at Cherry 
Creek Village! 

 

March Birthday  
Celebration! 

At Lunch! 
3-11-2025 

 

 

 

Dollar Tree Trip 

3-12-2025 

9:30 A.M. 
 

Walmart Shopping 

3-5-2025 

3-19-2025 

9:30 A.M. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Elvis Show! 
3-12-2025 

1:30 p.m. 
 

Singing! 
3-31-2025 

1:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

On Wednesday,  

March 12th, mark your  

calendars for the Dollar Tree Trip at 9:30 

a.m. The sign-up sheet will be on the 

front desk. Please let me know if you are 

going! 

March 11th will be our monthly 
birthday celebration at lunch! 

Happy Birthday to our  
residents born in March! 

Dot Hefferon        3/1 
Debra Golden      3/3 
Mary Quinn          3/9 
Judy Bliss             3/13 
Sharon Dorer       3/23 
Sharon Smith       3/24 
Bill Ruckle            3/25 
Karen Cruz           3/26 
Sue Hanson         3/31 

just a Re-
minder! 

Our hair-
dresser, 

Charlotte,  
is here on Thursday. The 

sign-up sheet is on the 
front desk for anyone 

who may need her  
services. 

Dee Pruett will be here on 
Monday, March 31st, for a 
sing-a-long at 1:30 p.m. 

ELVIS IS IN 
THE HOUSE! 

Otis Hilburn 
will be here on 

Wednesday, 
March 12th, at 1:30 p.m. to 
perform your favorite Elvis 

tunes! Everyone is Welcome! 



 

 

 

 

Tuesday, March 4th at 10:00 a.m. 

Friday, March 7th at 10:00 a.m. 

Monday, March 10th at 10:00 a.m. 

Friday, March 14th at 10:00 a.m. 

Tuesday, March 18th at 10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 20th at 10:00 a.m. 

Monday, March 24th at 10:00 a.m. 

Tuesday, March 25th at 1:30 p.m. 

Thursday, March 27th at 10:00 a.m. 

Bingo Schedule for March 

Let’s Go Shopping! We will be going to Walmart on  Wednesday, March 5th and Wednesday,   March 19th for a shopping trip. We will be leaving at 9:30 a.m.  Please sign-up and let me know if you are going! 
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“Group Game 

Days”! 

Please remember “Group 

Game” Days! 

Every Wednesday at 

10:00 a.m. in the 

Activities Room!       

Come join in the fun! 
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PENNY AUCTION SCHEDULE! 

 

On Tuesday, March 11th, AL Home Care will 
be here for “Penny Auction” at 10:00 a.m. 

 

On Thursday, March 20th, Amedisys Home 
Health will be here at 2:00 p.m. for “Penny 
Auction”.  

 

Hospice of AL will be here on Friday, March 
21st, for “Penny Auction” at 10:00 a.m. 

Church                                          
Services! 

Every Sunday     
morning at 
10:00 a.m.! 

And         
Wednesday, March 5th at 

1:30 p.m. 

 

Bible Study every Saturday 
morning at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Residents 
to keep in 

our       
prayers! 

 

Susan Callaway  

Apt. 218 

Joel & Jackie Holcomb 
Apt. 237 

Judy Beck Apt. 238 

Ray Cruz Apt. 243 



February Activity Pictures! 
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Thank You 
MeadowBrook 
Senior Choir for 
sharing your 
beautiful voices 
to our  
residents! 


